Liberal Studies Committee Minutes 
September 16, 1999 
Zink Conference Room 
3:15 PM 

Members present: M. Sadler, M. Swinker, R. Soni, C. Zoni, B Mitchell, 
Wang Xi, W. Foran 

Members excused: N. Nastase, B Goodwin 

Meeting called to order at 3:15 p.m. 

For information: 
Dr. David Myers received our input concerning his proposal for Type I status. He plans to make the necessary revisions and will provide the LS office with a copy of the revised syllabus 

Action: 
On a Zoni/Foran motion, approved the minutes from the September 9, 1999 meeting 

Discussion: 
In response to the IUP findings identified in the Middle States Accreditation report dated 9/95 this meeting was devoted to discussion of the Liberal Studies Elective category of courses: 

Criteria for this category
Broad scope of the courses within the category 
Programs that allow students no choice or minimal choices in this category 
Representation of all major disciplines 
Enrollment patterns 
Resource issues 

Action plan: Director of Liberal Studies will talk with chairs of depts that offer courses in this category to determine: 1) if the course is still active 2) plans for future proposals in this category. This information will be reported back to the LS committee. 

The need for a review of all liberal studies courses was discussed. This will be more fully planned as the Liberal Studies assessment plan is developed this academic year. 

Discussion will continue at the next meeting. 

Adjourned at 4:50 pm 
